
 
 

 

 
  
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 October 14, 2021 
 
 
Michael J. Queensland 
Senate Chief Clerk 
Room B20 Southeast, State Capitol 
PO Box 7882 
Madison, WI 53707-7882 
 
Edward A. Blazel 
Assembly Chief Clerk 
17 West Main Street, Room 401 
Madison, WI 53703 
 
RE:   Recall of CR 20-015 
 
Dear Chief Clerks Queensland and Blazel: 
 
On June 11, 2021, the Department of Workforce Development submitted CR 20-011, related to technical 
education equipment grants under proposed ch. DWD 802, to the chief clerks of the legislature.  This letter 
serves as notice that the Department is recalling CR 20-015 from the chief clerk of each house of the 
legislature as provided under s. 227.19 (4) (b) 3m. and 4., Stats.  The Department intends to later resubmit the 
proposed rule with germane modifications. 
 
If you have any questions, please contact me. 
 
 
Sincerely,  
 

 
 
 
Amy Pechacek 
Secretary-designee 
 
cc: Legislative Reference Bureau 
 Legislative Council Rules Clearinghouse 

Department of Workforce Development 
Secretary’s Office 
201 E. Washington Avenue 
P.O. Box 7946 
Madison, WI 53707 
Telephone: (608) 266-3131 
Fax:  (608) 266-1784 
Email:  sec@dwd.wisconsin.gov 
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Tony Evers, Governor 
Amy Pechacek, Secretary-designee 
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